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Year 6 Parents — Secondary Applications: Final Reminder 

For parents of pupils in Year 6, the time has arrived for you to begin the process of applying for a secondary school 

For the overwhelming majority of you who will be applying for a place at  All Saints’, please note that you must a 
complete a Supplementary Form from All Saints’ as well as the Local Authority application form. Information on 
admissions to All Saints’ can be found here: 
https://www.allsaints.notts.sch.uk/information/admissions/. 

place. It is absolutely essential that all applications are made to your home Local Authority by the national closing 
date of Monday 31st October, 2021. Nottinghamshire applications can be made here.  

If you are having any difficulties, please speak to Mrs Shivley or Mr Steele who 
will be only too happy to help. It is important to note that if a late application is 
made, then this will not be considered until all other applications have been 
allocated; this means you may not be allocated a place in your preferred choice 
of school.   

Reading Book Amnesty  
 

School Dinners  

Over the last week, there has been a notable change in the 
weather with temperatures much cooler. Now might be a good 
time to switch from a packed lunch to school dinners. A remind-
er that we serve hot meals each day; a copy of the menu is avail-
able to view here.  

If you think your 
child may be 

eligible for a Free 
School Meal, 

please click here  

If you would like your child to eat a 
healthy, varied and freshly-prepared 
school meal, then please encourage them 
to have a school dinner. For children in 
FS2, Year 1 and Year 2, school meals are 
completely free of charge. For children in 
Year 3 to Year 6, the cost is £2.30 each 
day. School meals can be paid for easily 
using your Arbor account.  

Teachers across school have noticed that we appear to be miss-
ing a few of our Guided Reading texts from the Library. Could we 
ask that you spend just a few minutes to check for school books 
at home that your child has forgotten to return? It would be 
great to have a fully-stocked library again by the end of next 
week. Thanks in advance.  

https://www.allsaints.notts.sch.uk/information/admissions/
https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-admissions/before-you-apply
https://www.st-philipneri.notts.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/4/2022/09/Autumn-Winter-Primary-Menu-2022-23.pdf
https://apps.derbyshire.gov.uk/applications/formBuilder/free-school-meals/7471C40D-CA68-4B81-AA2D-32DCDA60CCC0


 

Next week our Word of the Week is Rosary which 
will form the basis of our acts of collective worship 
throughout the week.  

October — the Month of the Holy Rosary  

For Catholic around the world, the month of October is designated as the "Month of 
the Rosary". To mark this, Mrs Shivley invites all children—and their families—to join 
her in the Spiritual Garden on our school field at the end of each day at 3.35pm. This 
will be a wonderful opportunity for the community to gather for just five minutes and 
share a decade of the Rosary. We’ll begin this from Monday.  

Word of the Week Holy Mass  

Our next celebration of Holy Mass is on Tuesday at 
11:00am for the whole school. Please note that this 
is a Trust-wide Mass that is being celebrated remote-
ly so there will be no Mass in church this week.  

White Rose Maths app  

Across school from Foundation Stage to Year 6, we follow 
the White Rose Scheme of Learning for Maths.   

White Rose have launched a free Maths app which is de-
signed to be a quick, fun and engaging way to develop chil-
dren’s mathematical fluency. The app is suitable for Key 
Stage 1 children although children in Key Stage 2 may find 
it useful as a revision tool. To download the app, search             
1 Minute Maths on the App Store.  

Flu Immunisations 

Parents’ Evening  

Please be reminded that we will be holding our first Parents’ Evening of the 
academic year on Tuesday 11th October and Thursday 13th October.  Parents’ 
Evening provides the perfect opportunity for you to talk to your child’s class 
teacher and share how they have settled in to their new class and new school 
year. With all covid restrictions now lifted, Parents’ Evening will return to be-
ing held face-to-face in school; we will also be inviting you to visit your child’s 
classroom to look at their books. Please check the letter that was sent earlier 
in the week on Class Dojo. It is important that you inform your child’s class 
teacher of your preferred date and time to visit them as soon as possible.  

The Immunisation Team will visiting our School 

on Wednesday 12th October, 2022. 

Our School Code is NG141460.   

Please complete the electronic consent form at: 

www.nottinghamshireimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu 

http://www.nottinghamshireimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu

